
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PASSING 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that on the 6th day of August, 2024, the Council of the 
Township of McNab/Braeside passed by-law No. 2024-49  amending the 
Township’s municipality wide Development Charges By-law No. 2019-42, for 
the sole purpose of repealing a provision of By-law No. 2019-42 specifying 
the date on which the by-law expires. 
 
The fees schedule of development charges imposed by the by-law 2019-42 
remain unchanged. No key map has been provided as the by-law applies to 
all lands located within the Township of McNab/Braeside.  
 
An RFP for a full study and review of the Township wide Development 
charges is underway and a public meeting will be held in 2025 upon 
completion.  
 
A copy of the current complete development charges by-law, as amended, is 
available for examination on the municipal website and at the Township of 
McNab/Braeside office, located at the 2473 Russett Drive Arnprior ON 
K7S3G8 during regular business hours excluding statutory holidays.  
 
DATED at the Township of McNab/Braeside, in the Province of Ontario, this 
08th day of August 2024.  
 
Lindsey Lee,   
Municipal Clerk  

 
 

https://www.mcnabbraeside.com/download.php?dl=YToyOntzOjI6ImlkIjtzOjI6IjQ4IjtzOjM6ImtleSI7aToyNjt9
https://www.mcnabbraeside.com/download.php?dl=YToyOntzOjI6ImlkIjtzOjI6IjQ4IjtzOjM6ImtleSI7aToyNTt9

